
Attention: 

Lorne Prescott 
Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
151 6 Ninth Street, MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Phone: 91 6-654-4640 
E-mail: LPresco@finerasstate.ca.us 

MY (our) name is M o ~ I C GTi3YZEP6 
I(we) live or own property a t  

(Address) 

I(We) are sending this letter to you because we are opposed to the East Shore En rgy 
Plant being built in our community at Depot Road and Clawiter in Hayward, CA. t 
This plant will release a large volume of air pollution into our neighborhoods and near our 
homes and schools. 

This plants pollution could increase our risks of health related problems such asthma nd 
cancer drastically. 1 
The effects of the air pollution from this plant combined with the already approved an 
larger Russell City Plant being built nearby, will put too much pollution into the immediate 
area and the consequences have not been studied fully. dI 

This plant uses non renewable energy resources. ~ 
There will be a large volume of hazardous ammonia stored at this site and transported to 
and from this site via our busy streets. 

This site is too near the residential areas, buildings and schools and does not allow an 1 
adequate buffer zone between structures for safety and security. I 
This plant will detract from the overall beauty of the city with 14 smokestacks 70 feet 
and 100 foot tall High voltage poles/towers running the length of Clawiter Road to the 
Sub Station and WILL be visible from a distance. 

Hayward has already approved one large power plant in the near vicinity. We do not wlant 
Hayward to become a city known for its unsightly smokestacks and pollution. 

This power plant is not in the best interest of Hayward as most, if not all of it's generajed 
power may be used in other cities in the Bay Area. I 
It has also been learned that at certain times this plant proposed by Tierra Energy 
exceed the air pollution guidelines and that this will be permitted i f  the Energy 
purchases "credits" in order to do so. We do not feel this is acceptable to fill the 
city with more pollutants so near to  homes and schools. 

mailto:LPresco@finerasstate.ca


For these reasons the Eastshore Energy Plant is 
-to build so near to our residential areas and in our 
community. I (we) ask that you not to approve this plant 
at Depot and Clawiter Road in Hayward. We strongly urge you 
to vote against this plant for the health and safety of the 
residents of the City of Hayward, California. 

Sincerely, 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS: 


























